

September 15, 2009

Dear Parents of Imagine 100 Academy of Excellence:

This letter is to inform you that Mr. Timothy Goler has resigned his position as Principal of Imagine 100 Academy of Excellence. Over the past weeks, we have met several times with Mr. Goler to work through mutual concerns. We could not come to a consensus.

Acting on what we believe to be in the best interest of the children attending this school, the staff working in this school and the entire community, we are moving to restore stability and to refocus all efforts on student well-being and academic achievement.

As always, Imagine Schools stands firmly in support of this school and will provide continued leadership and guidance. Mr. Chris Hall will serve as Interim Administrator, effective immediately. Mr. Hall has 16 years of experience as an administrator and teacher. Ms. Melisha Carson, an Imagine school leader in St. Louis, Missouri, will join Mr. Hall to work with teachers in the classrooms, providing support and guidance in curriculum and instruction.

We will continue our emphasis on offering a quality educational program and supportive environment for your child.

Singerely

Vickie Frazier-Williams

Regional Vice President, Nevada

Dr. Nancy Hall

Executive Vice President